
THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

February 8, 1993 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United states Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Dole, 

I really appreciated the 
opportunity to meet with you and 
Senator Chafee to discuss health care 
reform. The President supports a 
bipartisan and productive working 
relationship on this issue . I think we 
all agree that there is much common 
ground. 

I look forward to working with you 
and your Republican colleagues. Thank 
you again for meeting with me. 

Sincerely, 

lditi~ 
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